
Give a Gift

Fall Newsletter

A Different Back2School

The start of this school year was different for everyone across the state of
Michigan. Whatever the challenges we face in this world, we will always
come together for our children. We couldn't do this without the support

from our friends at the Mike Morse Law Firm and First Presbyterian
Church of Birmingham. Their donation of school supplies and backpacks
helped make sure whether at home or in the classroom our kids have the

supplies they need to succeed.

The education of our kids is important! We wish you all the very best of
luck this school year. To every child, mom, dad, grandparent, sibling,

caregiver, and foster parent we are rooting for you! ​
"Together may we give our children the roots to

https://form.jotform.com/51655735384968


grow and the wings to fly."

Join us for Hallowest Trunk-Or-Treat

Help Bring Home the Magic of the Holidays



Our Holiday Season officially kicked off on October 1st! This year more
than ever, we will need ALL the support we can get as 2020 has been

tough. We are hoping to make this the best holiday season ever.

You can help by organizing a collection site at your business, place of
worship or club. To arrange for a receptacle for either drive or for

information on Adopt-A-Family, please contact Vicki Orleans at
vorleans@orchards.org

To make a donation today click HERE. The holidays can be extremely
tough for our children and families.

Now more than ever we need your support!

Mark Your Calendars

mailto:vorleans@orchards.org
https://form.jotform.com/202730838880157


Prime Day

Did you know that you can
choose Orchards as your
charity of choice when

shopping on Amazon? You can
also do some holiday shopping

and send it directly to
Orchards that will help

support our Food and Toy
Drives. Mark your calendars

for Prime Day and help
support Orchards while you

shop!!

Time to Fall Back

It's that time of year again,
where it starts to get dark by

the time you sit down for
dinner! While it takes us a
little while to adjust, it is

always great to get that extra
hour of sleep!

Don't forgot to turn those
clocks back on November 1st.

​Election Countdown

We are less than one month
away from the 2020 election!

If you have questions on
anything that pertains to

making sure you are able to
make your vote count click

Save the Date
​

Mark your calendars for
Friday, May 14, 2021 for the
Gerald L. Levin 'Champions

for Children' Signature Event!
We look forward to seeing you

this year at the lively and
beautiful Sound Board. We

missed getting the opportunity
to host this amazing event in



HERE. By mail or in person
your voice matters, don't sit
this one out. Make sure your

bases are covered!

person and can't wait to come
together again to support our

children and families.

See you in 2021!

Welcome to Orchards!!

Welcome all of the new staff that has been hired over the last six
months! Also, a huge congratulation to those who have received a
promotion within the agency. We look forward to your leadership

and appreciate all of your commitment to Orchards.

Stay Safe & Stay Healthy

Connect With Us:

 ​  ​  ​

https://mvic.sos.state.mi.us/?fbclid=IwAR3ev9HEw1six8C1khm_4hXYp2JBbLmVOogU6v6ShfZN_4Gy2wD273EQbbw
https://www.facebook.com/orchardschildrensservices/
https://twitter.com/OrchardsCS
http://orchards_childrens_services

